
 

Sgormley06@gmail.com     (480) 717-9570 

 

 

January 9, 2018 

WIMS 9606 NORTH 12TH AVENUE 

5138 NELLIE COURT  

RANCHO CUCAMONGA CA 91739 

 

Re:  Site visit to Group Home, Phoenix, 85021 

 

To whom it may concern: 

On behalf to the Maricopa County Human Rights Committee for the Mentally Ill, I thank you for 

assisting us in our December 9th visit to 9606 NORTH 12TH AVENUE.  We appreciated 

meeting with your site supervisor. 

Our Committee conducts random and unannounced site visits monthly to allow our members to 

interact directly with recipients of services and to be sure they are aware of our committee in 

case they need help resolving issues of importance to them. 

We were pleased by the care you showed to the residents.  Also, the resident we spoke with 

seemed to be pleased with the housing he is receiving.  In general, our team was impressed with 

the openness, willingness to share information and concern for the clients.  Thank you for your 

time. 

If you or your administrative supervisors have any questions, please feel free to contact us 

anytime. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Gormley – Chair 

Lisa St. George – Member 

CC: 

Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care 

MCHRC 
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